Dominic Lavoie
Portland

As a self-employed working musician of 20 years and lifelong Maine resident I fully
support this bill. Our industry was one of the first feel the fallout from the COVID19
crisis and will be one of the last to rebound. Any assistance to the shoulder the cost of
the past 18 months would be put to use in keeping my business afloat until work starts
to pick up again, hopefully later this year. Thank you.



